
Fall is in the air and our school year is in full swing.  Our students are knee deep in their learning.  
We are looking forward to sharing all about the fun things we are working in class during parent teacher 
conferences.  Please note there is no school on September 27, 2019.   

Parent Teacher Conferences 
Our first parent teacher conferences will be held on September 25th and 26th.  Our online scheduler will 
be open from September `13th -September 20th.  Please make sure you are schedule your conferences to 
meet with your student(s) teacher(s).  Scheduling you own conferences will ensure you have a time that 
works best for you.   

Smart Smiles Dental Clinic 

Smart smiles will be here on Thursdays during the month of September seeing students who have 
signed up for the dental program.  They will be here on the 19th and 26th.   

Parents if you are interested in signing up for this service please pick up an application in the office.  If 
you signed up last year or during registration this year, you do not need to complete a new application. 

Lunch Applications 

Parents if you are interested in applying for free or reduced lunch for this school year, please go to 
myschoolapps.com and complete your application.  If you were on free or reduced lunch last year it is 
imperative that you reapply for this school year if you are still in need.  All applications are due by 
September 20th, 2019. 

School Safety 

Parents thank you to those who have made the effort to park in a parking stall and walking your student 
to their class line.  We appreciate your attention to the safety of our students. If you are walking your 
student to or from class to your car, please make sure you are using the crosswalk.  We are seeing 
several parents and students crossing through the parking lot and this is unsafe.   Please help us keep all 
the students being dropped off and picked up safe.   

Upcoming 

September 19th and 26th  -Smart Smiles Dental Clinic 
September 23rd Vision Screening- if your child wears glasses, please make sure they are wearing them. 
September 25th and 26th – SEP’s and Boo to the Flu 
September 26th – Short Day and Good behavior party 
September 27th – No School, Teacher Comp Day 
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